Announcements
June 23, 2024

If you are worshiping with us for the first time, welcome! Please join us for refreshments and
conversation in the parlour after the service.

Garage, Plant, and Bake Sale - FF&F finalized their 7" weekend of garage sales totaling
$12,220! We would like to thank all those who donated, shopped, and helped in any way to our
efforts. Thank you.

Can You hear me? Council is asking members of the Congregation to help everyone hear
better during the Worship service. If you are using the microphone, remember to speak
slowly and clearly and keep your mouth close to the microphone. In this way no one will
miss anything. Thank you.

Lock it up! From time to time when you arrive at Melville during the week, you may find the
parking lot door locked during office hours. If you do, kindly phone the office or ring the
doorbell and someone will look after you. Thank you for your understanding.

CW Click Drop-In Program is a program for youths in our community with exceptionalities
and special requirements. Hosted at St. James Church 171 Queen St. E, Fergus. Run by
UGDSB Educational Assistants Tuesdays & Thursdays 1:00-4:00, July 2-August 22. Sessions
will include crafts, cooking, music, games, outings, and special guests. For details contact
April at 519-500-9629



